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I.  Welcome:
Meeting was called to order at 8:42 a.m.  

II. Reading of the Minutes:
Minutes were approved by Mrs. Jackson and second by Mrs. 
Haggerty.

III.  Principal’s Report:
Mr. Suarez stated that a visit from the district on instructional practices was scheduled to provide training for teachers in March.  Testing will begin shortly and therefore the district is providing support.  Five third grade students were at FAU and participated in a solar powered presentation.  He shared and circulated a newsletter praising Nob Hill. 

IV.  School Choice Enhancement Program Ballot:
Mrs. Most shared some options, a sample ballot, and explained the process of how a ballot works related to school choice enhancement.  Grade levels will be asked for suggestions for the ballot.  Council members were asked for suggestions for items to be placed on the ballot.  Options suggested were flexible seating, rugs for classrooms, and recordex equipment.   The council members approved flexible seating arrangements, and classroom rugs and both will be placed on the ballot in option 1 and 2. 

V. Title 1 Report:
Mrs. Most shared that Saturday, February 23 from 8:30 to 10:30 a.m. will be Beach Clean Up Day.  A flyer with the details will be sent home.  She stated that tutoring started for approximately 150 students in grades 3, 4, and 5.  Science tutoring will start after spring break.  Prompting guides have been ordered to help teachers support reading groups.  Money for substitutes is being used for teachers to work on their inter-disciplinary unit plans. 

VI. School Improvement Plan/SIP Goals:
Mr. Suarez stated that the mid year report is complete.  In April the school behavior plan will be submitted and ideas will be reviewed and added as to how to improve positive behavior. 

VII. Budget Update:
It was decided that grade level teams would get equal shares of the remaining SAC money, approximately $940.00 per team that will be used to order materials. 

VII. Concerns and Compliments:
It was stated that the school intercom still needs to be updated in some areas; however, the speakers are working much better in the cafeteria and hallways.  
The meeting was adjourned at 9:14 a.m.
The next SAC meeting will be held March 19 at 8:30 AM. 



